

Marisol Casado President World Triathlon

Schaan, March 17th 2023

Dear President,

This letter is issued on behalf of the Liechtenstein Olympic Committee stating that the LIECHTENSTEIN TRIATHLON FEDERATION (TriFL) is recognized as the National Governing Body for the sport of triathlon in Liechtenstein. Moreover, the LIECHTENSTEIN TRIATHLON FEDERATION (TriFL) is currently an organization in good standing with the Liechtenstein Olympic Committee.

We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the organization of the LIECHTENSTEIN TRIATHLON FEDERATION (TriFL):

Address: Alvierweg 19, Postfach 823, 9490 Vaduz

President & Secretary General: Philip E.C. Schädler

Vice-President: Dr. med. Nicole Klingler

Treasurer: Dr. Stephan Rohr

Other: William Brendle, Marcel Tschopp

BNHH

Should you have any doubts or questions, please feel free to contact us.

Best regards,

Beat Wachter Secretary General